
GOA UNIVERSITY

NOTIFICATION

Ref: ADVERTISEMENT No. GU/Admn.(NT)/WII/496/2018 dated 27/02/2018

Walk-in  interview  for  the  post  of  Junior  Stenographer  and  Junior
Programmer scheduled on 08/03/2018 & 12/03/2018 are postponed and re-
scheduled  on  09/03/2018  at  9.30  a.  m.  &  19/03/2018  at  10.30  a.  m.
respectively.
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